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Compton Community College District Interim CEO Keith Curry to Speak 

 at Compton City Council Meeting February 5 
 
In support of the Compton Community College District’s (CCCD) community engagement 
activities, CCCD Interim CEO Keith Curry will speak at the Compton City Council meeting on 
February 5, at 5:45 p.m. in the City Council Chambers. Compton City Hall is located at 205 
South Willowbrook Avenue, Compton, CA 90220. 

Curry’s presentation will focus on the CCCD 2002 Measure CC Bond funds, the District’s facility 
needs and long-term facilities plan. To develop community understanding and support of the 
District’s operations, as well as open avenues of communication, Curry believes more 
community participation is important. 
 
As part of the community engagement plan, during the past year Curry hosted a series of “CEO 
Roundtable Discussions” in the various cities served by the District; he also met with area 
elected officials, business organizations, churches and community leaders; and continues to 
meet with state and federal elected officials representing the areas included within the CCCD. 
 
The Compton Community College District website may be visited at www.district.compton.edu. 
 
About the Compton Community College District 
Board meetings are usually held the third Tuesday of each month and are open to the public. 
The District is located at 1111 E. Artesia Boulevard, Compton, CA 90221. 
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